NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
ROOSEVELT COUNTY ICIP WORKSHOP
August 29, 2013 at 5:00 p.m.
Commission Room — Roosevelt County Courthouse

The workshop will consist of a forum for the discussion of possible projects to be added to the Infrastructure and Capital
Improvements Plan. A quorum of Commissioners may be present, however no action will be taken. The public is invited
to attend and participate, public input will be appreciated.

This is to certify that a copy of this agenda was emailed to the Portales News Tribune, emailed to Amarillo Globe News, KSEL Radio, KTQM
Radio, KENW, and a copy was posted in the County Clerk’s Office on Monday, August 26, 2013 at 4:00 p.m.

Clhwumisnt

Charlene Webb, County Manager



